
Countermeasure against Covid-19 for  
Kavli IPMU conferences m October 11 

(As from October 11, 2022) 
 

 

The capacity of the Lecture Hall is limited to 60 people under Covid-19 measure. 

Registration in advance is necessary. This number is based on the ventilation 

capacity of the room. 

 

On the first day of your attendance, please pick your name tag and the tag holder 

in the lecture hall and wear it anytime to enter the Lecture Hall during the 

conference. This certifies that you have been registered and counted for the 

headcount up to 60 people.  

 

 

When you feel sick, please report it to your organizer immediately. We have a 

waiting room (Seminar Room B: with capacity of 13 people in maximum) next to 

the Lecture Hall. You are requested to take an antigen test to confirm the 

condition.  

 

When you have a fever of 37.5 Celsius (99.5 Fahrenheit) or higher, you will be 

asked to leave, regardless of the antigen test result. Just in case, you might want 

to bring your own thermometer and first-aid medicines. 

 

When we find an infection of covid-19 during the workshop, we might change the 

convening style to online only.  

Please abide by the covid-19 measures of Kavli IPMU. 

- Keep social distancing 

- Wear a mask always 

- Sanitize your hands with alcohol frequently 

- No eating /drinking in the Lecture Hall 

- No eating in the open spaces in IPMU building 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 


